STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

BRUCE KING December 12, 1980 POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO §7501
LARRY KEHOE (505} 827-2434
SECRETARY

Texaco Inc.
Drawer 728
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. J. A. Schaffer
Re: Administrative Order PLC-56
Dear Mr. Schaffer:
Through error, PLC-56 was issued by the 0il
Conservation Division on December 3, 1980. Please

be advised that PLC-56 is hereby cancelled and PLC-4
and PLC-17 are hereby reinstated effective December 3,

1980.
Sincerely,
JOE D. RAMEY,
Director
dr/
cc: 0il Conservation Division - Hobbs
0il & Gas Engineering Committee - Hobbs
PLC-4 File
PLC-17 File

0il & Gas Accounting - Santa fe



